
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Please reply to: Elizabeth House 
Fulbourn Hospital 
Fulbourn 
Cambridge 
CB21 5EF 
 
Tel. 0800 376775 
Email:  foi@cpft.nhs.uk  
Website:  www.cpft.nhs.uk  

   
26 September 2022 

Reference number: F23-241A 

SENT BY EMAIL 
 
Dear Kerensa Cheadle 

Thank you for your email requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please find 
the response attached as requested. 
 

1. If any, which software solution(s) are used to manage your corporate property/assets, 
ownerships and occupations, lease agreements and facilities management (CAFM), and 
who are your current provider(s)? 
The Trust does not use any specialist software for managing our assets. As the Trust outsources 
our facilities management services, the service providers use their own CAFM systems and there 
is no direct procurement by the Trust. 

 
2. What is the start date and duration of the contract(s)? 
3. Is there an extension clause in the contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the extension? 
4. Has a decision been made yet on whether the contract(s) will be extended or renewed? 
5. What is the annual value of the contract(s)? 
6. What is the total contract value of each contract? 
7. How was the contract(s) procured, e.g., framework/tender? 
8. Who is the senior officer responsible for these systems? 

 
Q2-8 
N/A 
 

I trust this information meets your needs. If you have any query or concern about the handling of your 
enquiry then please contact the Trust’s Freedom of Information Lead at the address below.   

You also have the right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 

mailto:xxx@xxxx.xxx.xx
http://www.cpft.nhs.uk/


 

 

 

 
Telephone: 01625 545700   
Website:  www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Scott Haldane 
Director of Finance and Deputy Chief Executive 
 

http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/

